Newsletter 09 November 2010
Tuesday, 09 November 2010 15:02 - Last Updated Wednesday, 24 November 2010 15:07

It is a pleasure to communicate with you through Myrtis’ e-newsletter.

Here you will find information about our activities, as well as Myrtis’ news. There is space at
your disposal, for thoughts, opinions, suggestions and discussions in relation with Myrtis.

The renewal of Myrtis’ site is still in progress. Here you can see the new picture, which will be
continually enriched with new data. Via “surfing” you can have access to it.

I look forward to your opinion about the replenished site.

The bilingual presentation will soon become tri-lingual, as it will appear in French also.

Finally, | would like through this newsletter to thank the medical, archaeological and
museological team, as well as all those who contributed to the integration of my first two
research projects

Manolis J. Papagrigorakis




